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June 18, 2007

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

In a group ruling dated September 25, 1951, the Internal Revenue Service held the
Alabama Congress of Parents and Teachers (Alabama PTA) and its local PTAs exempt
from federal income tax under the provisions of section 501(c)(3) of the Internal
Revenue Code of 1954 as last amended. Alabama PTA's group exemption number
(GEN) is 1152. Each local PTA unit is assigned an identification number by IRS.

This letter is to verify that Huntsville High School PTA in Huntsville, Alabama, is a
chartered member of the Alabama Congress of Parents and Teachers (Alabama PTA).
— Huntsville High School PTA’s identification number with the IRS is 63-6056548.
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Executive Director
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